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The Distance Education Accrediting Commission met on May 16, 2018 and took action 
to direct the following institution to show cause why its accreditation should not be withdrawn. 
Information regarding this action is available on the DEAC website at 
http://www.deac.org/Public-Notices/Institutions-On-Show-Cause.aspx 

Brighton College  Founded 1961 
8777 Via de Ventura, Suite 300 
Scottsdale, AZ 87258 
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